
Child Nutrition Report
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Applications for Educational Benefits (Free and Reduced Lunch forms) update:
2900 Students qualified for Free meals
573 Students qualified for Reduced meals
4749 Students have not filled out an application this year.
Child Nutrition did a second mailing to those that have not renewed their applications for this 
year. 

Child Nutrition Employee Update:
September was a challenging month to get all programs running.
We remain 21 employees short, and have experienced really short days with illness, leaves, 
and other normal work year absences.

We will be unable to start a Supper meals program at this time, until we can find a person to 
serve meals.  The posting for that position is currently up.

Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Grant
Myers Wilkins was awarded a Fresh Fruit and Vegetable grant of $24,675.00.  This allows us to 
serve the students a fresh snack a couple times a week.  It will also enable us to incorporate 
fresh garden produce into the mix.


